NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
FOR THE CITY OF REDLANDS FREEWAY MASTER AGREEMENT WITH THE
CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION (CALTRANS) FOR STATE
HIGHWAY 10 (INTERSTATE 10) WITHIN REDLANDS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to California Streets and Highways Code section
100.22, the City Council of the City of Redlands, California, will hold a public hearing at 6:00
p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, during its regularly scheduled meeting of
November 20, 2018, to consider the approval of a Freeway Master Agreement with the California
Department of Transportation (CALTRANS). The public hearing will be held in the City Council
chambers located at Redlands’ City Hall, 35 Cajon Street, Redlands.

BACKGROUND

The purpose of this hearing is to receive public comment in connection with the City Council’s
consideration of a Freeway Master Agreement with CALTRANS for State Highway Route 10
(Interstate 10) within City limits. State law, codified in the California Streets and Highways
Code, requires local agencies to enter into agreements with the State associated with carrying
local streets over, under, or to a connection with a State freeway. A Freeway Master Agreement
for Interstate 10 was previously approved by the City with CALTRANS; however, changes to
the City limits in the years since that original agreement was approved have necessitated a series
of amendments to that agreement. A new Freeway Master Agreement between the City and
CALTRANS will incorporate these various amendments into an updated agreement defining the
current extent of the freeway system within City limits, and delineating responsibilities for the
various parts thereof.

PUBLIC COMMENT
Copies of the Freeway Master Agreement will be available for public review at the following
location:

City Clerk’s Office
35 Cajon Street

The public is invited to submit written comments on the Freeway Master Agreement. All
comments relative to the agreement must be submitted to the City of Redlands no later than the
time of closing of the public hearing. Questions and written comments may be addressed to
Savat Khamphou, 35 Cajon Street, Suite 15A, Redlands, CA 92373. You may also call (909)
798-7584, ext. 4233, with any questions concerning the Freeway Master Agreement.
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